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Student Affairs Committee
Monday, July 11, 2022

5:30 p.m.

MEETING MINUTES

Meeting Location:
Fruitport Community Schools Central Office
3255 E. Pontaluna Rd.
Fruitport, MI 49415

Attendance:
The meeting was called to order at 5:45 p.m. with Susan Franklin, Dave Hazekamp, Amy
Upham, and Jason Kennedy present.

1. Sex Education Advisory Board (SEAB) Update and Curriculum Recommendation -
Amy Upham shared an update report with the Committee and the SEAB’s
recommendation for adoption of Puberty: The Wonder Years for 4th and 5th grade
students in Fruitport. The Board will be asked to approve the curricular recommendation
at the Board meeting on July 18, 2022.

2. Board of Education / Thrun Law Firm Annual Policy Update - The Committee
discussed policies from the annual policy update that pertained to the Student Affairs
Committee. A second reading of the policies will take place in August.

3. Annual End of Year Reporting Update - Jason Kennedy shared an end of year update
pertaining to chronic absenteeism, student discipline and suspensions, and bullying. The
report also included the number of opioid antagonist and epinephrine shots administered.

4. Annual PBIS Evaluation - Shettler Elementary School - Janelle Duffy electronically
shared a copy of the Annual PBIS Evaluation conducted at Shettler Elementary School.
The report and fidelity of implementation were reviewed with the Committee by Jason
Kennedy.

5. Report on School of Choice for 2022-2023 - A report on the school of choice process
was shared with the Committee. The Committee reviewed the number of students
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accepted under the program for the upcoming school year, as well as the number of
students denied under the program.

6. Other - The Committee reviewed items from the other Board Committee meetings to
provide a general overview of the topics to be discussed at the Regular Board Meeting on
Monday, July 11, 2022.

7. Public Comment: None

8. Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 6:39 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Jason Kennedy, Superintendent


